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10th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite your child to participate in a Cross Country Event on Thursday 12th 
October at Stubbers Adventure Centre. 

The children will be driven to the event at 9:30am in our school minibus by Mr Gosnell. The 
event will finish at 12pm. Your child will be collected in the school minibus and brought back to 
school for normal end of day collection.   

Please could your child wear black shorts/jogging bottoms and trainers. I will provide your child 
with a red Parklands Primary sports top.  Children need a packed lunch on this day and they 
will eat lunch when they arrive back to school after the event. Please ensure they also have 
plenty of water to take with them. 

 Please indicate on the slip below if you are happy for your child to take part in the above event. 
This permission slip must be given to Miss Hatton by Wednesday 11th October 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Thank you, 

Miss Hatton (P.E Lead) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

RE: Cross Country 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child …………………………… in class ……………… to 

participate in the Cross Country Event at Stubbers Adventure Centre and to be driven to the 

event in the school minibus by Mr Gosnell. 

 

I give/ do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be used on the school website 

and/or for press release. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………..  Date ………………………… 
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